
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 College Tuesday:   
Wear your college gear!  
 
Fridays are Norman Pride Days! 
Wear your orange and black! 
Go Normans! 
 
Highlights on-line link (www.beverlyhighlights.com)
 
 

 
 

 
 

Thursday April 11th   
Per 1 7:10 a.m. –  7:55 a.m. 
Per 2 8:04 a.m. – 8:45 a.m. 
Per 3  8:55 a.m. – 9:36 a.m. 
Per 4 9:46 a.m. – 10:27 a.m. 

Nutrition 10:27 a.m. – 10:32 a.m. 
Per 5 10:42 a.m. – 11:23 a.m. 
Per 6 11:33 a.m. – 12:14 p.m. 
Per 7 12:24 p.m. – 1:05 p.m. 
Lunch 1:05 p.m. – 1:45 p.m. 
Per 8 1:55 p.m. – 2:36 p.m. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Chess club will have a meeting on Tuesday, April 9 during lunch in room 203 
 
All members of the VATW staff will have a Mandatory meeting on Wednesday, April 10 at lunch in Room 236. 
All Assistant Editors, Language Editors, Art Editors and Graphic Designers must be there as we do the layout of 
the magazine. See Dr. R. Ramsey in room 238 if you have any questions. 
 
All students with work in previous Gallery shows, please pick up your art from the NAHS Art Office room# 261. 
Lunch on Wednesday April 10.  
 

Attention all students  
parking on campus!!! 

 
 You must have your permit visible and 

posted in the rear mirror (not flipped 
over or behind another permit) 

 
 If someone is parked in your spot. You 

need to report that person. Please do so 
in House B or email us at 
mbuckley@bhusd.org 

 
 You must park in your assigned 

parking spot  (Not in the visitor, staff 
parking or reserved spaces – LOT B 1-
5, LOT C 223-228, LOT PE 260-270 
and 273-278) 
 

 You may be subject to being ticketed if 
you violate any of the above rules 

SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK  
 
Monday: Regular Schedule 
Tuesday: Assembly Schedule 
Wednesday: Regular Schedule  
Thursday: Open House Schedule 
Friday: Regular Schedule 
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Attention all student interested in Service Learning: Applications are currently available in all house offices 
and in Ms. Halimi’s room (279).  The application is due on Friday, April 12.  
 
Club Presidents--Movie Night is almost here!  Want to sell food?  If so, come to a MANDATORY meeting 
TOMORROW  at the beginning of lunch in Room 300.  Bring your completed revenue potential!  If you have any 
questions see Leili or Celeste! 
 
Current Sophomores and Juniors--Are you a leader?  Do you to get more  involved at BHHS?  Come to the Link 
Crew Information Meeting at the beginning of lunch in Room 300 on Friday, April 12th.  All questions will be 
answered and applications will be available! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
LINK CREW: Help the incoming freshmen by being a Link Crew Leader next school-year.  We are holding 
our final information session at lunch on Friday, April 12th in room 300.  Applications will be available at 
the meeting. 
 
MOVIE NIGHT IS COMING! 
Tuesday, April 16th on the Lacrosse Field! 
Come get some food starting at 6:30.  Movie starts at 7:45. 
See you there Normans! 
 
Attention all students! Service Learning is collecting used prom dresses to donate to girls who cannot afford one 
of their own. Please donate any dress appropriate for prom, and ask your older siblings to donate a dress as well! 
Both long and short dresses are acceptable. Dresses can be dropped off in House C or Room 279 before spring 
break 
 
BHHS DANCE COMPANY AUDITIONS and AUDITIONS for INTERMEDIATE DANCE 
*STUDENTS MUST BE THERE TO LEARN BOTH THE JAZZ AND BALLET COMBOS 
April 25, Thursday, 3:15-5:15pm learn jazz combo 
April 26, Friday, 3:15-5:15pm learn ballet combo 
April 29, Monday, 3:45-6:30pm auditions 
*students must prepare a solo for the audition. Students who make it past the first cut will be asked to perform it. 
Questions? Contact Mrs. Goritsas fgoritsas@bhusd.org 
 
Important Reminder to our Students: As the weather begins to warm up, we want to take the opportunity to 
remind our students to review the BHHS Dress Code policy.  Any clothing that bears inappropriate logos, does not 
provide appropriate coverage or detracts from the academic environment will require administration to initiate 
disciplinary action.    
 
BHHS Administration 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PTSA/BHUSD PARENT/STAFF BOOK CLUB SPRING MEETING WILL BE HELD THURSDAY, JUNE 6TH AT 
7:30 PM   Looking for a fantastic book to read over Spring Break? Ayad Akhtar's novel, American Dervish, is the 
next book we’ll be discussing as part of the PTSA BHUSD Parent/Teacher Book Club and is also the book chosen 
for this year’s Hero Project at BHHS.  (The Hero Project is a One Book One School event, which encourages all 
students, staff and parents to read a common book.)   We are honored to have the author, Ayad Akhtar, join us 
for our evening discussion, which will be moderated by professional book club facilitator and BHHS English 
teacher Julie Goler. Ayad will discuss his beautiful story about a Muslim boy growing up in the Midwest who is 
conflicted by his feelings toward Islam. He is an actor, playwright, and screenwriter who will make the prose that 
you read in the book come alive.  If you can’t find the time to read, try Audible.com.  The audible version, read by 
the author who is also an actor, is a terrific option.  
  
Cost is $25 for parents and $10 for teachers.   
  

 



To register, e-mail sgallop100@aol.com or sign up online at 
http://bhhs.bhusd.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=35498&type=d&pREC_ID=404676.   If you sign up 
online, please e-mail sgallop100@aol.com for the event address. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Seniors: Applications for the Beverly Hills High School Alumni Scholarships are available on the high school 
website.  Also there are a limited number of paper copies in House C.  Please return your applications to Mrs. 
Hale in House C by the April 19th deadline.  Don’t delay!  Apply now!

Seniors: Graduation is approaching! If you have not paid for cap/gown please do it now!!! The price is $75.00 
payable at the student store or online. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


